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Week 1, Term 2, 2024
Welcome back to Term 2! We had a wonderfully
successful Term 1 with lots of school community
involvement. Final tallies are still coming in, but
approximate funds raised in Term 1 are as follows:

School Disco $2000
Hot Cross Buns $50
Easter Raffle $1000
Athletics Day BBQ $1300
School beanies $320

We have some big events coming up this term, so be sure
to have a read and click those links!

Erin

Mother’s Day Cake Stall - Saturday 11th May
                                               

What’s happening?

Mother’s Day Gift Stall - Tuesday 7th May
                                   

Athletics Day Sausage Sizzle thank
you!
A huge thank you to our Aths Day BBQ team
and to those local business who donated
goods to make it such a success:
Victoria Racing Club and their donation of
sausages
Matilda Hot Bread for their donation of bread
1565 for their donation of donuts

Mother’s Day Cake Stall
The annual HR Mother’s Day Cake Stall is on again Saturday 11th May! Would you like
to be a part of the success and fun?  Check out the flyer and info sheet below, and
click to help via SignUp Genius link. Maybe you could consider starting to make your
delicious jams, curds, and relishes, plan your baked goodies, or even fill up some lolly
bags! Everything is very appreciated.

Friday
21st
June

Friday
21st
JuneSAVE THE DATEWinter Warmer- Friday 21st June

                                    Hot chocolate, pies & sausage rolls
                                

We would love your input!
Is there anything you
think funds raised this 
year should buy?
A mural? New seating?
Other ideas?
Please let us know at
holyrosaryfundraising@gmail.com 

Many hands make light work!

Many hands make light work!

Trivia Night- Friday 21st June
                            Parents and staff only

Fun Lunch Friday - every Friday this term!
                                         Second lunch. Cash only.

Do you or your business
have items or a service you could
consider donating for silent or live
auction prizes? Please let us know at
holyrosaryfundraising@gmail.com

BEANIES PREORDERS HAVE CLOSED. WE
WILL LET YOU KNOW ONCE THEY ARE
AVAILABLE VIA THE NOONE WEBSITE.

Fun Lunch Fridays are back!
Thank you to Rachel for coordinating Fun Lunch
Fridays again this term.
When: Friday, second lunch
Cost: $1-2. Please bring correct change where possible.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0845ADAF2AA7FF2-48662134-mothers#/
mailto:holyrosaryfundraising@gmail.com
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